
The Institution of Engineers (India)
Appeal

Dear fellow Engineers, 
As we are all aware the ' lockdown' has been further extended till 3

May 2020. I  request you all  to follow the Government guidelines and
specially  the  7  points  mentioned  in  the  Hon'ble  Prime  Minister's
address to the Nation. Through our collective efforts, we will definitely
overcome the COVID -19 pandemic. 

I  take  this  opportunity  to  request  all  engineers  to  contribute
generously  in  this  noble  cause  by  donating  to  PM-CARES  FUND
directly, with an intimation to IEI at director_finance@ieindia.org 

Prevention is better than cure. Please take care & stay at home.

I look forward to your encouraging response.

14th April, 2020          Er. Narendra Singh, FIE
President, IE(I)
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